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CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on any 
links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

  

I want to register my complaints about what is happening on the grounds of the Canadian Bahai 
property which abuts the Bayview Country Club. 

  

Yes, the Bahai may only have 9 official holidays but they fast every month. This means lots of traffic. 
How many hundreds of trees will be cut down, homes for birds, camouflage for deer, coyotes, foxes 
etc. 

The general public is not going to be able to access their property and their 'man made twig 'pretty' 
trees and gardens. Surely there will be fencing all along the property for security sake. Nothing like 
giant parking lots in green space to add ambience to a wildlife area. 

And the religious property does not pay the full amount of taxes according to current tax laws. So, as 
a community, we will have to service this road and the rest of the community sacrifices the green 
space. Sounds like a great deal for the community of German Mills (Thornhill). Please reconsider. 

  

 

 

 

Joan Honsberger


